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Britto, John

From: Birch, Carol ITEM - A
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 2:25 PM

To: Britto, John

Subject: FW: OP.13.013 and Z.13.036; applicant: Islamic Shia Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of Toronto
Hello John,

Please add this to the list of comments regarding the above noted application.

Regards,

Carol Birch, MCIP, RPP

Planner

Development Planning

City of Vaughan, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON, L6A 1T1
Phone: 905-832-8585 ext. 8485 Fox: 905-832-6080

Email: carol.birch@vaughan.ca

From: Panaro, Doris
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 3:40 PM

To: 'Elisha Mandel’; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Furfaro, Cindy; Racco, Sandra
Cc: Birch, Caral
Subject: RE: OP.13.013 and Z.13.036; applicant: Islamic Shia Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of Toronto

Elisha, | will forward your concerns to the Planner, Carol Birch that is overseeing this application. Thank you.

Doris Panaro
Development Planning Dept.

%% “VAUGHAN

T. 905,832.8565 exl. 8208 | 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, 2™ FL. N. | Vaughan, ON. L6A 1T1
F: 905,832.6080 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca | www.cityofvaughan.ca

From: Elisha Mandel [mailto:elishamandel@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 12:43 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Furfare, Cindy; Racco, Sandra
Subject: OP.13.013 and Z.13.036; applicant: Islamic Shia Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of Toronto

Dear Councillor Racco, Mrs. Furfaro and the Department of Planning at Vaughan,

Pursuant to the above application in the subject line, I am writing to voice great concern that I ans many of my
neighbors share regarding this proposed building. Bathurst Street is already a traffic nightmare and this will
cause horrendous further increase in traffic and an increase in danger.

I understand no new parking is proposed at a this time. This is another great concern. While [ respect and
welcome new residents to our great city this will act as a detriment, I fear.

Please understand the wishes of your good citizens.



Many thanks,
Elisha Mandel

Elisha Mandel
647-778-2744



